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29 February 2024 
Voluntary Contributions & Library Trust Fund 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

In recent years, voluntary contributions have greatly assisted our school in the purchasing of extra 

resources, which have enriched our students’ educational experiences. In 2023, funds received via 

voluntary contributions have allowed us to continue to improve our school bike program by expanding 

our fleet of bikes. This has resulted in more students having the opportunity to ride bikes as part of the 

Health and Physical Education curriculum as well as enhancing student wellbeing. We intend to once again 

use support received through voluntary contributions to continue to improvement and expand our bike 

program.  

Options for contributions  

• Theodore Primary School where the funds raised will be used for resources for Preschool to year 6. 

• Library Trust Fund (tax deductible contribution) provide resources only for the school library. 

The School Board has set the voluntary contributions for the following amounts: 

• $80 for one child,  

           OR 

• $130 for two or more children. 

Voluntary contributions can be made at any point in the year and be paid as one whole payment or in two 

parts. You are also welcome to contribute more or less than the set amounts if you choose. These 

contributions are applicable from preschool to year 6.  

We recognise that the financial circumstances of all families vary and, given the recent cost of living 

pressures, we appreciate your consideration of making a voluntary contribution in 2024. 

 
Kind regards, 

Nathan Pepper  

Principal  
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Please Note:  The payment of these financial contributions is voluntary.  The Education Act 2004 states that your child will not 

be refused benefits or services if you do not choose to contribute.  Individual records of contributions are confidential. 

Voluntary Contributions – Library Trust Fund 2024 
 
Family Name:   _____________________________________________   
 
Date:   ___________________ 
 
Voluntary Contributions options 
 

- Theodore Primary school Preschool to year 6   $______________________ 

- Library Trust Fund (Tax deductible contribution)  $______________________ 

Total Contribution        $______________________ 
 
Payment Type:  Cash    

 

 Direct Debit   BSB: 032-777 Account No: 001834 

  (Please include your surname in the reference field) 

 WESTPAC QUICK Web  http://www.theops.act.edu.au/payment2 

 Credit Card 

   

Please debit my credit card account:  
 
 ________/________/_________/__________   Expiry Date: ______/_______ 
 
 
For the total amount of _________________   payable to Theodore Primary School. 
 
Name on Card:                 ________________________________________  
 
Signature:      ________________________________________ 
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